From:

Sent: 19 December 2018 17:21

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Re: Inclusion of PS29 into The Local SDC Plan
Attachments: Appeal Decision.pdf; ATT00001.txt

Dear Sirs

It has been brought to my attention that SDC have included PS29 into their Emergency
Strategy Paper which if councillors agree it will included in the Local Plan.

Once again , I have serious concerns about this as we as a Town have been through this in
2015 and the reasons for the refusal, as per attached inspectorate report, are still
valid.

The location is on the wrong side of Dursley, there are no employment opportunities in
Dursley so traffic will be forced through the Town to get to the A38 or Motorway. The
Town cant cope with additional traffic, it struggles as it is. I have lived on this
estate for over 50 years and understand there needs to be change, but where is the common
sense in this suggestion.

I really feel for the future generation as anybody with any logic will see that this
location will cause major issues with the environment, flooding, overburdening the
existing ancient sewage system. Parking on the estate is becoming a nightmare without
these additional houses, there will have to be an overflow of parking onto the existing
estate as new builds never provide enough parking.

Can you please take note of my objection to this inclusion and see that this is an
unrealistic idea.

Kind regards



